

Are you passionate about healthcare?

Connie, Connecticut's state-wide Health Information Exchange, is inviting YOU to participate in our Patient and Family Advisory Committee (PFAC).

As a member, you'll provide recommendations in how Connie's patient services - like easier access to your medical data - can better serve you and everyone else who receives health care in the state by sharing your own thoughts and experiences.

Help us shape the future of healthcare in Connecticut!

What you'll be doing

Members are asked to actively participate in at least three meetings a year.

Regular meetings will be two hours or less, and either be in person or online.

Whenever possible, accommodations will be made for participants, including but not limited to those with disabilities and/or language interpretation requirements.

Sharing your time and personal experiences is valuable...

\$500 yearly compensation to PFAC members.

We are looking for a diverse group of participants—age, race, ethnicity, language, sexual orientation, gender identity, family history, educational attainment, socioeconomic status, disability, experience with the healthcare system—all are encouraged to apply.

WAYS TO APPLY:

- https://tinyurl.com/4293e7an
- Or print, fill out, and fax the application to 860-606-9758
- Scan the QR code

